No. 17048/32/2016-1PS ACR Cell
Government of India/Bharat Sarkar
Ministry of Home Affairs/Grih Mantralaya

Kkkkk

North Block, New Delhi
Dated, the 14" March, 2016

To.
The All Chief Secretaries/Administrators of the State Gov_erhments/UTs
(as per mailing list) '
Sub : PAR Guidelines — Remor*a*l*ff discfepancies

Sir,

| am directed to refer to the DoPT O.M. No. 11059/07/2008-AlS.lil dated
26.06.2008 prescribing the guidelines for forwarding of PARs in respect of IPS
officers by the State Governments/UTs. In the said guidelines it has been, inter-
alia, prescribed that one set of complete PAR in respect of an IPS officer is
required to be forwarded to the Nodal Officer in the Central Government, i.e.
Joint Secretary (Police-l), Ministry of Home Affairs by the State Admlmstrative
Division/Department.

2. In this regard it is stated that it has come to the Ministry’s noticed that a
sufficient number of PARs are found not in original and/or unsigned by the
respective authonty(les)/ofﬁcer and which can't be taken into the respectrve
dossier.

3. . The State Governments/UTs are, therefore, requested that before
forwarding PARs/NICs in respect of an IPS officer it may be ensured that the said
document(s) is/are in original and complete in every respect.

Yours faithfully,
A. K, S/

(Arun Kumar Singh)
Under Secretary to the Government of India
Tele : 011 2309 4916
email : arunk.singh@nic.in
4122014
Copy with the similar request is also forwarded to the Director
General/Director of all the CPOs/ CAPFs and other organisations of MHA.
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